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GODFREY - Due to the excessive heat and for the safety of members the RiverBend 
Growth Association’s Business After Hours scheduled for this Thursday for Alton 
Marina has been cancelled.

The event will not be rescheduled.

“We thank our hosts for their time and efforts,” said Trish Holmes of the RBGA.


